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Senator Thomas and Hempstead Town Officials Partner With NYLAG to Offer Free Legal Advice 

and Services in Hempstead 
 

(Hempstead, NY) — Senator Kevin Thomas, Hempstead Town Supervisor Laura Gillen, Hempstead 

Town Clerk Sylvia Cabana, and Senior Councilwoman Dorothy Goosby are partnering with the New 

York Legal Assistance Group (NYLAG) to provide free access to legal services for residents in need.  
 
On Monday, July 29, 2019, the Mobile Legal Help Center will be stationed outside of the Hempstead 

Public Library from 10AM - 3PM. Attorneys and staff onboard the Mobile Legal Help Center will be 

available to provide legal information, advice, and perform intakes for further assistance in areas such as 

foreclosure, family law, and advanced planning.  
 
Appointments are necessary, as space is limited. For more information and to make an appointment, call 

Senator Thomas’s community office at 516-739-1700.  
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